
 

Goodbye Marcie and Thanks for all you do! 

Marcie Timmerman joined us as a volunteer in March, 2012.  Marcie adopted the NAMI way of wearing 

many hats and contributing in countless ways to furthering our mission.  Marcie’s most recent “Primary 

Hat” was as Communications Director or “Click, Send Enthusiast” as we liked to call her!  Since April 

2014, Marcie has directed our Social Media communications, acted as a media liaison, coordinated 

event and program messages, and assisted with numerous advocacy alerts.  While performing all these 

duties, Marcie continued to “wear or share many hats”, embracing the roles of event planning, 

community outreach, and NAMIWalks Manager – to name just a few!  Before joining our staff, Marcie 

served as Vice President and then President of the Board of Directors, served on the Sustainability 

Planning workgroup, chaired the external affairs committee, attended many meetings and recorded 

minutes for several advisory boards – all as a volunteer!  Thank you Marcie for your service as a “go-to” 

staff member, a priceless volunteer, a tireless ambassador for NAMI Lexington and a relentless advocate 

for individuals, family members and all stakeholders affected by serious mental illness.   We wish you 

the best as you move into your new position at Kentucky Nonprofit Network.  While we will miss the 

day-to-day interaction with you - you've been an indispensable part of our team - we know you will 

continue to do well and achieve major milestones. 

 


